
 
STANDARDS SUB-COMMITTEE (HEARING) 

 
Thursday, 16 September 2010 

(2:30  - 2:40 pm)  
 
 

  
Present: Mrs F Fairweather (Chair), Councillor N S S Gill and Mr F Dignan 
 
 

33. Apologies for Absence 
 
 None. 

 
34. Declaration of Members' Interests 
 
 There were no declarations of interest. 

 
35. Minutes (26 March 2010) 
 
 Agreed. 

 
36. Monitoring Officer's Report - MC6/09 
 
 Received and noted the Monitoring Officer’s report. 

 
Having considered the report and a verbal update from the Monitoring Officer, the 
Sub-Committee considered that it was not in the public interest, nor good use of 
public monies to pursue the case further and therefore agreed that the hearing be 
suspended indefinitely and that the complaints be filed away without conclusion. 
 

 


